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 PÚBLICA 

 
Petrobras releases Report on the Brazilian Corporate Governance 
Code 

— 
Rio de Janeiro, July 4, 2025 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, announces that it has filed, on this 
date, the Report on the Brazilian Corporate Governance Code (CBGC) – 2025 cycle, with the Brazilian 
Securities and Exchange Commission (CVM), maintaining the adherence rate achieved in 2024, of 96% 
compliance with recommended practices, the highest percentage since 2019, and two points above the 
rate recorded in 2023 (94%). 
 
The CBGC outlines principles, foundations, and recommended practices for the corporate governance of 
publicly traded companies. 
 
The Report is available (in Portuguese only) on Petrobras' Investor Relations website 
(www.investidorpetrobras.com.br). 
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